LaCroix, Linda M.

From: listserv-request@lists.legislature.maine.gov on behalf of Sandy Fecteau
<maineguide793@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 8:53 AM

To: ifw-ip-request@lists.legislature.maine.gov

Subject: LD814

Senators & Representative

This Email is for my non support for Bill 814, Hunting of coyotes in its current seasons is much needed to control the
population and to help our deer herd in the state of Maine. Please vote this Bill 814 down today in 1pm session.
Thank you

Dave Fecteau

Master Maine Guide

Riverbend Guide Service
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